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Weekly Meeting Schedule 
 

Meetings are held at 7:15 am at the Community Center unless otherwise noted. 

April 5 ²ŜΩǊŜ ƘŀǇǇȅ ǘƻ ƘƻƴƻǊ ƻǳǊ Essay Contest winners.  They never fail to amaze us with their special 

talents.  We will also vote on the amended bylaws.  A paper vote will be at the start of the business 

meeting with the changes being emailed on April 1st. 

April 12 Cast members from Falls Patio Players production of Joseph and the Amazing Technicolor 
Dreamcoat will perform songs from the musical. There will be a drawing for 2 free tickets to attend 
any performance. Also, Ann will have her computer there for ticket sales.  
 

April 19 aCI{Σ ba{ ŀƴŘ {ǘ aŀǊȅΩǎ Students of the Month are back and we welcome them along with their 
administrators, principals and parents. 

April 26 The timing is perfect to invite Dana Newman representing the Menomonee Falls Famers Market.  
¢ƘŜ aŀǊƪŜǘ ƎŜǘǎ ōŜǘǘŜǊ ŜǾŜǊȅ ȅŜŀǊ ǎƛƴŎŜ ƛǘΩǎ ōŜŜƴ Ǌǳƴ ōȅ ǘƘŜ DǊŜŀǘer Menomonee Falls Foundation 
ŀƴŘ ǿŜΩǊŜ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ŀƴƻǘƘŜǊ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǎŜŀǎƻƴΦ Also, meet Rob Kos and Traci Cain from 
Menomonee Falls Downtown who will share all the great events happening in Village Park this 
summer!  You won't want to miss all of this information. 
 

May 3 We are honored to have the OI president and SWIS District Governor at this meeting. Watch for 
details in the weekly emails. 
 

** Do you have ideas for future guest speakers? Contact the speakers committee ς Jerry Mislang, Jeanine 

Dederich, Beth Saunders, Larry Barbera. ** 

 

Volunteers Needed 
 
Saturday, April 29 DYW needs 2 or 3 more volunteers for the Mock Interviews, Saturday, April 29th 9a ς 12p 

at the latest.  ²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ǎƻƳŜ άƳŀȅōŜǎέΧΦΦōǳǘ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǎƻƳŜ ǇƻǎƛǘƛǾŜ άȅŜǎŜǎέΦ  The Mock 
interviews will be held at the Menomonee Falls High School, Room 108.  The volunteers 
need to be there at 9a, interviews with the participants will start at 9:30a.  We have 8 
participants and each interview will last approximately 15 minutes.  You will be given 
questions to ask, but are allowed to ask ones of your own making.  More instructions will 
be gone over the morning of at the high school. Please contact Deb Mattson (262-442-
5759) or Cathy Sharkey if you would be interested. You can email 
menomoneefalls@distinguishedyw.org  
 

Saturday, May 13 Fishing Derby. See article below. Contact Dustin Koehler at 262-370-9529 or Sue Carney at 
608-509-3117. 

 
 
 

 

mailto:menomoneefalls@distinguishedyw.org
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PresidentΩs Message 

 
Happy Spring? Fellow Optimists! 
 
This month I have a call to action for you! 
 
Our last meeting in March included a recap of the 2021-22 fiscal year and presented that we came up a little short, 
financially.  Nothing to be too concerned about - but just a gut check on what the state of the club was.  What we 
learned was that for the year, we gave out $18,000 more than we took in.  This can be attributed to many things, but 
really puts a light on what we need to do. 
 
In a quick survey of the attendees, the question was, "Would you prefer to give out less money, or raise more?"  In our 
full optimistic spirit, it was a unanimous raise more. 
 
So, let's do it!  In a separate email, you will receive a copy of the slides from the presentation, which includes a list of 
100 fundraising ideas that was brainstormed by some members of the club.  Take a look, see if there is anything that 
speaks to you! 
 
We are looking for some people to jump in and take the reins!  No matter what the level.  We have places for Chairs, 
Cochairs, Idea Makers, Committee Members etc.  Some things you can do that don't mean taking on the whole event by 
yourself: 
 
1.  Get some of your friends together, talk about how you can make something come to fruition with the resources you 
have, what additional resources you would need and write it up.  Share it with me and I'll bring it to the board for some 
input. 
2.  Make a list yourself and share it with me.  I'll find some like-minded people that might be interested in working with 
you to accomplish the goals of the event. 
3.  Watch and read the newsletters and weekly emails for opportunities to get involved. 
 
In addition to working on those ideas, I'd also like you to put May 3rd and May 19th on your calendars.  On May 3rd we 
will have both our Governor and the President of Optimist International visit our Wednesday morning meeting.  There 
will be more details in the weekly emails.  On May 19th, there will be a grand opening ceremony for the 2nd phase of 
the park project and we'd like as much Optimist support we can to make a really great event and hopefully inspire some 
more members. 
 
Thank you for everything you already do, and thank you in advance for what you will do in the future.  You mean 
everything to me and this club! 
 
President Shannon  
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Upcoming Events 
 

Calendar 
 

Saturday, May 6 DYW Program. See article below.  
 

Saturday, May 13 Fishing Derby. See article and attached flyer. 
 

Wednesday, May 17 Golf Outing. See article and attached flyer. 
 

Friday, May 19 Village Park Grand Opening 
 

Monday, June 19 SWIS District Junior Golf Outing. See article below. 
 

 

 

DYW 

 
 

Submitted by Deb Mattson 

As you may know, this is the 59th year of the Distinguished Young Women, formerly Junior Miss, program in 
Menomonee Falls! Nationally, it is one of the oldest and largest scholarship programs for high school seniors in the 
United States.  Our program has been a huge success due in large part to the Optimist Club of Menomonee Falls. The 
Optimist Club took over sponsorship back in 1985 and has helped the program in many different facets.  Not only does 
the club help the program financially, but without the many hours given by the club volunteers, this program would not 
be possible. We rely on so many of the club members, who help in so many ways - whether it's helping back stage, 
moving props on and off the stage, creating the booklet, running the sound system or tallying the final numbers.  This 
program could not go on without you. 
 
This year our Distinguished Young Women program will happen Saturday, May 6th at 2:00p at the North Middle School 
auditorium. This year we have 8 amazing high school juniors from Menomonee Falls that are as smart and talented as 
they come.  As in many cases, things have changed in the last few years and we are hoping that this new time slot will 
bring more audience members of all ages. We hope to see many of you there to show these girls your support!!! 
 
If you didn't volunteer this year, but would like to next year- please reach out- many hands make light work! 
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Kids Fishing Derby  
Submitted by Dustin Koehler 

 
Planning is well underway for the 2023 Optimist Club of 
Menomonee Falls Kids Fishing Derby.  The derby will take place 
the morning of Saturday, May 13th at the Mill Pond in 
downtown Menomonee Falls.  The contest is free and is open to 
all boys and girls age three through 16 that reside or attend 
school in the Menomonee Falls area.  All participants will receive 
a t-shirt and door prize. Trophies will be awarded to boys and 
girls in five age divisions for the longest fish and most fish caught 
during the contest. 
 
Registration for the event will be from 9:00 AM to 10:00 AM at 
the Mill Pond Shelter.  During registration, each child will receive 
a t-shirt, fish recording log, and a ticket for a door prize.  The 
fishing contest will be from 10:00 AM to Noon.  At Noon, 

participants will want to hand-in their fish recording log to one of many volunteers that will be on site.  Trophies will be 
awarded to contest winners shortly after Noon.  Door prizes can be claimed at the registration table anytime between 
10:00 AM and Noon.   
 
We anticipate that the Menomonee Falls Neighborhood Watch will be selling food at the pavilion at the Mill Pond & 
Shelter from 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM, although we will provide confirmation of this once it is received. 
 
Please bring your own fishing equipment.  Only a limited supply of bait will be provided.  Children under 11 years old 
must be accompanied by an adult.  Those 16 years old and older must have a fishing license.     
 
Over the years, sponsors and supporters of this event include the Menomonee Falls Police Department, the 
aŜƴƻƳƻƴŜŜ Cŀƭƭǎ bŜƛƎƘōƻǊƘƻƻŘ ²ŀǘŎƘΣ ǘƘŜ ±ƛƭƭŀƎŜ ƻŦ aŜƴƻƳƻƴŜŜ CŀƭƭǎΣ w. 9ƴǘŜǊǇǊƛǎŜǎΣ CƭŜŜǘ CŀǊƳΣ YǊǳŜƎŜǊΩǎ 
Entertainment Center, Cops and Kids Foundation, Sandy Spring Farm, Kwik Trip, Tru Turn, Menomonee Falls CE & Rec, 
and the Optimist Club of Menomonee Falls. 
 
If there are any questions, or if you would like to volunteer your time the morning of the derby, please contact Dustin 
Koehler at 262-370-9529 or Sue Carney at 608-509-3117. 
 
Thank you, and we look forward to seeing you at the derby! 
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33rd Annual Scholarship Golf Outing 
Submitted by Todd Paulus 

Golf Committee Chair 

 

Fellow Optimists, when you read this article, the 33rd Annual Scholarship Golf outing will only be 1 ½ months away.  The 

event is slated for May 17, 2023 at Ironwood Golf Course in Sussex, WI.  It will be an 11:00 AM 18-hole scramble event 

for $150 per golfer.  We are planning a takeover of Ironwood that day.  What does a takeover mean?  We want to be 

able to reserve all 3 nine-hole courses for our event.  In order to do so, we have to have 170 or more golfers for our 

event 3 three weeks before our event, otherwise we have to cancel the third nine-hole course.  This sounds like a lot but 

last year we ended up with 138 golfers that actually teed off.  We had a few that did not show and a few I had to turn 

away due to being at the limit we could take for the 2 nine-hole courses we had rented.  How do we get there ς YOU.  

We need members to talk up the event, and market it to possible golfers who want to join us for a day of fun.  

Remember, you do not need to be a member to participate in this event.  Talk to friends, family, neighbors, co-

workers, etc as to what the event benefits.  Look through your phone contacts and email or text your contacts about the 

event and send them a flyer to review.  Last year one of our committee members was able to secure 3 more groups by 

doing this.   

What else do we need?  We need donations ς golf balls, booze, 

opportunity raffle items, silent auction items, and voice auction 

items.  We can also use hole sponsors ($100 each), sand trap 

sponsors ($200 each), keg sponsor ($300) and cart sponsors 

$500.  Hole sponsors will have their name placed on 1 hole.  

Some holes will have multiple sponsors.  Sand trap sponsors will 

have only their name displayed prominently in a sand trap that 

most golfers will pass.  Keg sponsor will have their name placed 

on the keg used for lunch and the after-golf party.  Cart sponsors 

will have their name on the inside of the placards of all golf carts 

that day.  If you would like to reserve one of these for yourself or 

your company, please contact Todd Paulus.  Donations drive this event.  Donated golf balls are used as hole prizes for all 

on course events.    

 A big thank you to those that have already donated or committed to donating to this event.  Our club has committed to 

ϷннΣлллΦлл ƛƴ ǎŎƘƻƭŀǊǎƘƛǇǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ ƘƛƎƘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ {ŜƴƛƻǊ ŎƭŀǎǎΦ  ¢ƘŜ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎ ƻŦ this event helps offset those costs of 

the scholarships.  Helps us get to $16K, $18K or even $20K.  The more funds we raise at this event frees up funds to be 

used for other requests we received throughout the year.  Last year we netted over $14,000.00.  We can get to the next 

level with your help.  Attached to the newsletter is an outing flyer and a general donation letter to use for donation 

requests.  Thanks in advance. 
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SWIS District Junior Golf Outing 
Submitted by Todd Paulus 

Junior Golf Co-Chair 

 

The SWIS district Junior Golf Outing is set for June 19, 2023 at Brown Deer Golf course for $85 per golfer.  The event is 

open to boys and girls ages 10-18 years old.  Golfer will play in age division groupings by gender.  If a golfer shoots a 

qualifying score within their age group, they have the possibility of advancing to the international competition that will 

be held in July if we are granted a spot from them from Optimist International.  We will be looking for scorers to walk 

along with the younger age groups and marshals on the course.  The marshals are there to monitor pace of play and to 

make sure parents are not offering advice to their golfer.  I will send around a signup sheet when we get closer to the 

event.  If you know of someone that may be interested in playing, have them go to the OI website and search for 

International Golf qualifiers to find the link to our event to register.  If you have any questions, please reach out to Todd 

Paulus (cell #414-719-0009 or by email tpaulus@wi.rr.com).  Thanks for your help in promoting this event. 

  

mailto:tpaulus@wi.rr.com
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Past Events 
Optimist Sign Installed in Village Park 
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Optimist Oratorical Contest 
  

Submitted by Annie Jurczyk and Michael Russell 

Photo by  Jon Cline 

 

From Left to Right (Annie Jurczyk, Co-Chair, 1st Place: Joshua Mims, 2nd Place: Anirudh Warrier, 3rd Place: Sruthi 

Warrier, Mike Russell, Co-Chair). 

Everyone had a great time at the 2023 Oratorical Contest.  ¢ƘǊŜŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŜŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǎǇŜŜŎƘŜǎ ƻƴ ά5ƛǎŎƻǾŜǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ 

hǇǘƛƳƛǎƳ ǿƛǘƘƛƴ a9Ηέ  Two returning champions went voice to voice with Joshua Mims taking first place and Anirudh 

Warrier taking second place.  ¢ƘŜ ǘƘƛǊŘ ƻǊŀǘƻǊ ǿŀǎ !ƴƛǊǳŘƘΩǎ ǎƛǎǘŜǊ Sruthi who did a wonderful job for a 5th grader.  She 

will definitely be a contender to watch in the upcoming years.  I know that Mike and I and all of the volunteers have a 

better understanding where these bright stars get their optimism. 

We were lucky to have wonderful volunteers helping us.  We would like to thank our judges: Cathy Sharkey, Stevie 

Mistele-Wildt, Jim Weitzer, Dr. Carolyn Anderson, Shannon Dederick, and Clara Scheckel; and our timekeepers and 

tabulators were: Jenn Dedrick, Larry Hebbring, Rema Kunnath, Marsha Hebbring. 
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Optimist Meetings 
Astronomy Club 

 
 
 

Students of the Month 

 
Andrew Noll, Denys Zydyrko, Mukundan Duraisamy, Isabella Barkimer, Ben Nelson 

 
 



  

Page 11 
 

Do the Right Thing 
 
 

 
 

Back row: Chase Jansen, Calvin Tischer, Joselyn Hatchell, Anijah Houston 
Front row: Lily Cibaric, Luke Smith, Rosalind Fula, Thiago Poeske 

 
Thank you to Marcia Hebbring and Rick Kohl for their work on this committee. 
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